
1 March, 2009 

Unto the populace of Atlantia, greetings from Alisoun MacCoul of Elphane, Golden Dolphin 
Herald! 

The Laurel Office has notified us of the results of its considerations at the meetings in December, 
2008.  The results for this meeting were contained in a letter from the Laurel Office received in 
Atlantia on 1 March, 2009. 

ACCEPTANCES: 

The following items were REGISTERED by the Laurel Office: 

Barre FitzRobert of York.  Change of device. Sable, a sheaf of 
three arrows inverted surmounted by a coronet and in chief three 
suns Or.   

William Sexton. Name. 

 

 

 

RETURNS 

No submissions from Atlantia were returned at the Laurel meetings of December, 2008.l 

Your servant, 

Alisoun 


